
28 September 1987

Dear Lucie, 

Here is the package I have been promising to send you. It may help 
you to establish a foundation upon which to form a Chapter in 
Kingston, without the trouble of having to sit down and work out 
guidelines. 

Our package also includes minutes from the 
last year’s meetings and as well as the National 
By-laws which you should have a copy of. 

We held our first meeting on 16 Sept. and while the 
turn-out was small we did recruit three members who 
are willing or seem willing to work for the organization. 

Have you heard more regarding the task force on 
political activity? I think that is really exciting news. 
Our October workshop is shaping nicely. We have 
established the format of the workshops with Rod 
Tomlinson who will be facilitating for us. 

Let me know how you are doing in Kingston! Keep well + keep in touch!

As ever, 
Marnie 


